The Financial Attaché and Representative of the Central Bank of Italy
Visits the ASE

June 17, 2010

The Chief Executive Officer of the ASE, Mr. Jalil Tarif, received the financial attaché

and representative of the Central Bank of Italy to the Kingdom Dr. Gennaro Fusco at his office, in the
presence of the second secretary of the Italian embassy in Amman, Ms. Natalya Sanjinini. They
discussed the recent developments in financial markets in Jordan and some EU countries, they also
reviewed the cooperation between the ASE and the Italian Stock Exchange, where they emphasized
on strengthening the cooperation ties and enhancing the Italian investments in Jordan, specially

that non-Jordanian investments constitute almost half of the market capitalization for listed
companies at the ASE.
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